B’nai Emunoh Sisterhood

On Sunday evening, November 17th, a
number of women met at the residence
of Mrs. S. Pasekoff, 4318 Murray Ave-
nue, for the purpose of organizing a Sis-
terhood in connection with the B’nai
Emunoh Congregation, 4325 Murray Ave-
nue.

The following officers were elected:
Mrs. S. Pasekoff, president; Mrs. A. 8.
Schwartz, vice-president; Mrs. David
Langer, secretary; Mrs. A. Sanes, treas-
urer.

After the election of officers a splen-
did musical entertainment was presented,
which was enjoyed by all. Much talent
was discovered among those present. We
urge all those who could not attend this
meeting to be present at the next, which
will be held at 4325 Murray Avenue on
Tuesday, November 26th, at 8 :00 P. M.
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